
COLUMBIA ECONOMIC DEVELOPMENT CORPORATION 

NOTICE OF MEETING 

Please take notice that the 2025 CEDC Annual Meeting will be held on April 29, 2025 at 7:30am 

at Columbia –Greene Community College, 4400 Route 23 Hudson, NY 12534, to consider all 

matters presented to the Corporation for consideration.  In order to attend the public meeting 

please go to www.columbiaedc.com and register to attend the Annual Meeting in person. The 

public is invited to attend and provide comments if they register. Comments can also be provided 

via email before and during the meeting to mtucker@columbiaedc.com.   

Dated: April 22, 2025 

Michael Molinski, Secretary Columbia Economic Development Corporation 

http://www.columbiaedc.com/
mailto:mtucker@columbiaedc.com
https://us06web.zoom.us/j/87327110650?pwd=MEdK1zJjM5tjx4kFqiglBQ6jUTh9tW.1
https://us06web.zoom.us/u/k4R7SXJtE

